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May 5-9, 2025

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

The 2nd graders did an awesome job 
preparing for and receiving First 

Communion! I am so impressed by 
their faith, and it was such a 

beautiful celebration. The link to 
photos is below.

https://photos.app.goo.gl/1bEdA7hpfKHMRyiN9

First Communion 

     It’s hard to believe that May has already 
begun. With the warmer days and increased 
sunshine, it has been getting a little harder for us 
to focus. Please remind your student to keep 
working hard, turning in his or her best work, 
and following rules and procedures. There is 
still a lot for us to learn before we are official 3rd 
graders! Thank you for supporting your 
student.
     We are almost out of tissue and cleaning 
wipes. If you could donate one or the other I 
would be so grateful! 

From Mrs. Kemp…

OUR LEARNING
Spelling: Our test is Friday over 
words with the long u sound.
Reading: We will start our last 
issue of Super Magazine to 
practice non-fiction skills.
Grammar: We’ll continue the  
chapter over synonyms and 
antonyms.
Religion: We’ll complete a 
short chapter on the Rosary. 
Math: We will now be 
counting coins and bills. 
Please continue to practice at 
home!
Science: We’ll continue the 
unit on birds.
Social Studies: We will start 
learning about family histories.  


